
From:   Michael Weinhoffer   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   January 19, 2018

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0095-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Young,   

I am contacting you to provide an update on the RADSat project. As you know, I sent in both the ODAR
and the SpaceCap file to the FCC in early December. The SpaceCap file is not complete, and I need
assistance from the FCC in fixing the present errors. I will be bringing the ITU cost recovery letter to the
attention of the project manager and start working to get a letter signed and submitted to the FCC. That
should be done quite shortly. I have looked at online examples of the letter, and I am assuming that the
examples are still valid. Please let me know if otherwise. Also, please let me know of any other files we
need to provide to the FCC. I cannot work more on the SpaceCap file until I receive some clarifications
from the FCC regarding inputs. Please let me know if you have any questions about the project.   

Sincerely,   

Michael Weinhoffer


